
 

 

You’re invited to our 

 Open House!
October 5, 2017 from 1:30-5:30pm. 

Premier Personnel has moved into our new location at 200-428 Portage Ave and 

we’d like you to come by to see our new office.  This will be a come and go style 

open house, so even if you just have a few minutes come by, say hi, and have a 

few snacks on us.  We hope you can make it. 

If you have any questions please contact us at 204-949-1474 or email 

premier.personnel@shawbiz.ca  
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